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Friday 6th September 2019
Dear Parents

Welcome back to a new school year and a very warm welcome to all the new parents and pupils who are joining us this year. If there is anything you are unsure of please do not hesitate to speak to your child’s class teacher or myself or Miss Parry. 

I hope you all had a wonderful summer. The children have arrived back into school looking smart and ready to learn and have been settling back into routines very well. 

We have a new teacher in school this year. Mrs Wilkinson is working with groups of children in class 6 along with some other children from key stage 2. We hope you will join us in welcoming her to St Peter’s. 
You might have heard that our key stage two toilets have been refurbished and classes 1 and 5 are newly carpeted and decorated. Our hall extension is now finished and decorated.  Mr Birkinshaw and his team have done a great job making everywhere look smart for the new school year. 
Uniform. All pupils should now be in their winter uniform until after Easter. For girls, this means a blue or grey skirt, pinafore or trousers, not a summer dress. Boys and girls should be in a proper blue or white shirt and tie. Please ensure you write your child’s name on all clothes tags to avoid them being lost. All children should have pumps for indoors, these can be bought from the office for £3 a pair. Children are not allowed earrings or jewellery for school or to have patterns or colours in their hair. Please make sure your child has a PE kit of blue shorts and a plain white t.shirt. These can be bought from the office.

Dinner Money & Milk Money

Prices are as follows

Reception, year 1 and year 2 - FREE
Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 £2.20 per day (£11.00 per week)

Milk for ALL, classes is £15 for the year (CAN BE PAID £5 PER TERM)
Timekeeping
The cloakroom doors open at 8.45am each morning. Please ensure your child arrives in school on time. Pupils should come to the main office if they arrive after 8.55am. They will then receive a late mark and a card to take to their teacher. 
Please note that after school clubs will not start until the week starting 16th September. Staff will send out letters to remind parents which clubs they can attend. 

Parents coming into school
With the exception of reception parents, could all parents please say good bye to children as they come into the cloakroom. This will help the children become more independent. If you have a message for the teacher please pass it on to the member of staff on cloakroom duty. If you need to speak to the teacher please come before the start of school and ask at the office to see if the teacher is free. 
Forthcoming Dates

	Monday 10th September
	Class 3 swimming lessons, please send their swimming costumes and a towel in a bag.

	Tuesday 11th September
	9.00am Transition meeting for year 1 parents

Prayer group for class 6 begins

Year 4 start their swimming lessons, please send their swimming costumes and a towel in a bag.

	Wednesday 12th September
	9.00am Wednesday Worship in the hall – all families welcome

9.00am Year 3 transition meeting

Class 1 trip to Canon Hall Farm 

	Thursday 13th September 
	Year 6 transition meeting 2.20pm

	Monday 17th September
	All after school clubs start this week

	Tuesday 18th September 
	9.00amTransition meeting for reception parents

Class 1 trip to Leeds Minster

	Wednesday 19th September 
	9.00am Class 5 transition meeting

Northern Ballet dance workshop for years 4 and 5 

	Friday 21st September
	Class photos

	Wednesday 26th September 
	Class 3 and 4 trip to exhibition at Leeds Library

	Thursday 27th September
	Fire Service in school to give talk to class 5

	Wednesday 3rd October
	Class 6 Assembly

	Tuesday 9th October 
	Anti – bullying show for whole school

	Friday 12th October
	Harvest festival  at 2pm led by class 3

	Monday 15th October
	Year 6 Bikeability in class 6 Monday- Wednesday

	Wednesday 17th October
	9.00am Class 1 Assembly

	Friday 26th October
	Children to wear international clothes and bring food into school

School closes for half term

	Monday 5th November
	School re opens

	Tuesday 6th November
	Individual photos for all pupils


Training days for the school this year are as follows:
Monday 3rd September
Friday 30th November
Friday 15th March

Friday 21st June
Wednesday 24th July
Yours sincerely

Mrs E. J. Holliday
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